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Log 6 
 
Day 6: Wednesday, June 22, 2005 

I am seated on a park bench near a section of seawall adjacent to the NOAA dock in 
Woods Hole, MA. The NANCY FOSTER is secured to her moorings and the crew is 
working to prepare her for the next research cruise. As I gaze across the dock at my home 
for the past week, I am in awe at the opportunity NOAA provided me through the 
Teacher at Sea program. What a marvelous experience and one that I will not soon forget. 
I am extremely grateful to NOAA for providing me with a research experience that will 
help me with science curriculum design and the development of activities and lessons to 
assist my students in gaining a deeper understanding of the technologies used in the 
ocean exploration. I am also thankful that the NOAA scientists allowed me to take such 
an active role in their research. They were most helpful in teaching me the logistics of 
remote sensing technologies and also provided some terrific teaching ideas to help middle 
school students grasp such an evasive concept.  

In all honesty, I was not ready to disembark the NANCY FOSTER this morning. I truly 
loved the experience of living at sea and conducting research for NOAA scientists. 
During my adventure, I never felt like an outsider. The NOAA corps, crew, and scientists 
allowed me to settle in quickly and become a part of their research team. I am forever 
grateful for their hospitality. NOAA’s Teacher at Sea program has been a wonderful 
experience that I would highly recommend! 
 
 

 
 
 


